----- Original Message ----- 
From: nesa cam 

To: project@iaia.org 

Cc: cominsud_ngo@yahoo.com 

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2004 3:35 PM

Subject: Letter of reference for COMINSUD.

Dear Mr Napoleon TIAPO,
I Mrs  Mary Chifon, Delegate of CIPCRE North West Province, Cameroon and President of the Net Work for Sustainable Agriculture ( NESA) Cameroon, wish to acknowledge that I am aware of the project " Developing Biodiversity indicators as a tool for regulating Development activitites in and around protected areas and wetland regions in the North West Province." forwarded by COMINSUD.

The project has great relevance in this region where I have worked for over twenty years both in the public sector and presently in the civil society. COMINSUD as a member of 

NESA -  a  national network with 15 members active in the domain of sustainable agriculture and natural resource management and conservation, has a very strong institutional capacity to undertake the above project.

I strongly recommend that the proposal be sponsored as it will benefit NGOs in NESA, local councils, government services and some community users groups.

Regulating development activities through indicators will contribute in reducing unsuatainable management of resources in the North West as well as contribute in poverty allievation. It is my wish that after the project with COMINSUD, the capacity building for Biodiversity and impact assessment should continue a follow up activity for those trained. as the three months duration of the project is just sufficient to initiate  what is highly desired by many NGOs, local councils and users groups. 

Yours Sincerely

Chifon Mary
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